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Ballylongford/Asdee Newsletter Sunday 9th June 2024 
Fr. Michael Hussey, P.P. Tel No: 068-43110 or Mobile: 087-2386084 

Parish Secretary is available on Friday 9am-1pm; Child Safeguarding Diocesan Mobile No: 087-6362780; Parish Rep: Gerdie O Carroll 
Priest on Duty this weekend 9th June: Fr. Liam O Connor (086)8288719 

Masses in St. Michael’s Church, Ballylongford 
Sat. 8th June   7.00pm John & Anne Foran, Puleen, Anniversary Mass 
Sun. 9th June 10.30am  
Tues. 11th June   7.00pm 1.Jimmy Fitzgerald, Aghalanna 
    2. Deceased Members of the Walsh Family, Main St 
Thurs. 13th June 10.00am Mass in Asdee 
Fri. 14th June 10.00am Michael (Ollie) & Danny Walsh, late of Rusheen 
Sat. 15th June   7.00pm 1.Thomas, John, Mary & John Dee, Well Road 
    2.Maurice & Bridie Moriarty, Mortara,  

   Anniversary Mass 
Sun. 16th June 10.30am Mossie Moriarty, Rusheen, First Anniversary  
 
 
On this Sunday we return to the ordinary time of the Church’s year.  The priest 
wears green vestments, the colour of life and hope.  Jesus says “Anyone who does 
the will of God, that person is my brother and  my sister and my mother”. 
 
 
Parish Collection for week ending 2nd June: €710 
Thank you for your contributions. 
 
 
Feast of St. Colmcille (Columba) is celebrated on Sunday 9th June.  Born in Donegal 
he founded monasteries in Derry and Swords, Co Dublin before he travelled to the 
island of Iona.  He is patron saint both of Ireland and Scotland. 
 
 
Feast of St. Anthony of Padua is celebrated on Thursday 13th June.  The great 
Franciscan preacher, born in Portugal in 1195, he died at Padua in Italy in 1231.  
Patron saint of those who travel. 

Masses in St. Mary’s Church, Asdee 
Sun 9th June   9.30am 1.John & Teddy Kennedy and Deceased Family 
       Members, Tullahinell. 
    2. Nora, Danny & Patricia Horgan, Asdee East 
Thurs. 13th June 10.00am 
Sun 16th June   9.30am 1.Bridie & Ambrose Edgeworth, Littor Road 

    and their son Joseph (First Anniversary) 
 
 
National Carers Week Mass will be offered up for all carers and for the people 
they care for on Monday 10th June at 10.30am in St. Mary’s Church, Listowel  – 
especially those living in Listowel and North Kerry. 
 
 
 

Kerry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes led by Bishop Ray takes place from Aug 
29th to Sept 3rd.  Full details on the notice board in the porch of the chapel. 
 

 
 
Moving Forward in Hope Please consult the notice board for the Document 
from the Diocese – Moving Forward in Hope.  Any responses to the three draft 
proposals should be submitted in writing and signed and forwarded to the 
Presbytery, Ballylongford by 9th June 2024. 

Items for Inclusion in the Parish Newsletter should be forwarded to the office by Wednesday.  Our email address is ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Our Newsletter is available online through the Diocese of Kerry Website 

Mass Cards for all Occasions are available in both Sacristies and in the Parish Office. 
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